
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Resignation
1 message

Bill Rodawalt <bill.rodawalt@dillinghamak.us> Mon, Nov 8, 2021 at 11:27 AM
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Alice and Lori,

I am tendering my resignation from the City Council effective immediately.  I will be retiring this year from the school
district and will be moving back to Ohio in July.

It has been a pleasure to serve with the council and staff and hope for the best for you and for Dillingham.


